
From: Mark Symonds <mark.symonds@broadland.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 Jan 2024 11:57:25
To: planning@southnorfolkandbroadland.gov.uk
Cc: 
Subject: RE: Planning Application 2023/3624
Attachments: 

Hi I think I have been sent this by mistake, probably one for the Heritage Officers. Thank you BR Mark -----Original 
Message----- From: Planning Sent: 03 January 2024 11:11 To: Mark Symonds Subject: Planning Application 2023/3624 
Please see attached document 


